
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Curriculum Monitoring and Evaluation 

Let Your Light Shine Through Family, Friendship and Faith 

This takes place in a variety of ways: 

Tracker (progress) meetings. (This is carried out by all the teaching staff meeting together, 
enabling all to discuss progress and attainment) 

Long term plans for each year group, for each subject, for each topic 

Monitoring of lessons, learning walks, book scrutiny 

Parents’ consultation evenings 

School development plan 

School self-evaluation 

Subject leaders monitoring and evaluation 

Discussions with pupils regarding the topics and their learning 

Pupil voice meetings 

Performance management meetings 

Progress meetings 

Governor meetings (full and curriculum sub- committee) 

 

 

 

 


